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No Meeting in December 

Next meeting ,Thursday, January 2nd 
The Corner Pub & Grill, 
Meeting Begins at 7:00 

Happy Thanksgiving!  As you see above there will be no meeting in 

December because of the Christmas Party on Friday December 6th. 
Hope to see many of you there.  It’s always a good time.    

During the November meeting we held the election of officers for 2025. 

Most positions remained the same except for a few changes. Mark Rasch 

will share the Activities with Linda Luker and Mark will be on the Board 

of Directors along with Jennifer Wolf. 

David Groen has generously offered to help manage the St. Louis Street 

Rod Website. I am so grateful to have his expertise, because I had no 

clue what I was doing. Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!     

Another Woodsie Run is in the books and it was great.  The weather was 

perfect and as always the food was delicious! A shout out to all those that 

helped make this event a success.  Clyde outdid himself with the design 

of the awards. See photos on the next page. 



Woodsie 
Run Photos 

Our Winners 





Kenny 
Pollman’s 
Roadster 

Kenny Pollman’s Roadster was selected for a beautiful Layout in 

Rodding USA.  Congratulations Kenny! 



Meeting 

Minutes 

     November, 2024 

November Meeting Minutes 

The November meeting was called to order at 7:27pm by President Barry 
Gan. 

The October meeting minutes and the treasurer’s report were accepted as 
presented. 

The club’s annual Woodsie picnic was a success.  $336 was collected and 
will be donated to Children’s Hospital. 

The Christmas banquet is scheduled for December 6th at Pezold Banquet and 
Meeting Center in Cottleville.  The cost per person will be $20.00 and the 
club will cover the rest of the cost.  If you are planning on attending the 

banquet be sure to send Barry the money prior to November 23rd. 

There will be no December meeting as it is the night before the Christmas 

banquet. 

The election for 2025 club officers was held with the following results: 

President  -  Barry Gan 
Vice President  -  Eddie Weinhardt 
Treasurer  -  Shirley Gan 

Secretary  -  Clyde Johnson 
Sgt At Arms  -  Kenny Pollman 

Activity Chairman  -  Linda Luker 
Co-Activity Chairman  -  Mark Rasch 
Newsletter Editor  -  Diane Modray 

Board Of Director  -  Mark Rasch 
Board Of Director  -  Jennifer Wolf 

There was no 50/50 drawing. The meeting adjourned at 7:40pm. 



Just for fun! 




